
Notice of Medication Reimbursement Policy 

Transformation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding our medication 

reimbursement policy. Effective [Date], we will be implementing changes that will enhance the 

way we process medication reimbursements. 

The key updates to the policy include: 

• Increased reimbursement rates for certain medications. 

• Streamlined submission process for reimbursement claims. 

• Extended eligibility criteria for more medications. 

We want to assure you that these changes are aimed at improving your experience and ensuring 

that you have easier access to the medications you need. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we transition to this new policy. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company]  

[Contact Information] 


